
 

 

 

21st September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We know that in some cases parents and carers have had difficulty in booking a test 

for COVID-19 for young people with symptoms. If you are unable to book a local 

test, please do use this email to explain that you have attempted without successes to 

book a test for a symptomatic young person and that your child attends a Plymouth 

school, d-ccg.cornwalldevon.urgenttesting@nhs.net   

 

Plymouth City have set up an additional local testing site this week in conjunction 

with local partners Livewell. The team will triage those families with children and 

adults with symptoms and book them in for a test and provide information on how 

to get to the site.  

 

A priority is given to key worker parents, to help support the local key worker 

workforce and get staff back to work. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 
 
 

mailto:d-ccg.cornwalldevon.urgenttesting@nhs.net

